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From: LAt
Sent: 14 June 2010 11:27
“To: Development Control
Subject: App for variation of Cond. 1 of Approval NYM/2004/0069/FL. at Trigg Point, 49 Staithes

Lane, Staithes

Thank you for your letter and supporting documentation dated 13th May 2010.
This matter was considered by councilleors at their meeting on 3rd June 2010 and they
have asked me to advise that they SUPPORT the application, in principle.

They would recommend, however, a Variation to the Planning Condition te allow lettings
for up te 56 days. Councillors are absolutely opposed to removing the restriction
altogether as they dc not want to allow a situation where the units could then be used
as residential dwellings.

I look forward to hearing from you in this regard.

Yours sincerely - 'gfgﬁﬁﬁﬂﬁﬁ%
Penny Fenton 4 JUN 7010
Clerk to the Council 5
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